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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Sunbeam Regency and Ralta Electric Blankets 

27 August 2012                                                                ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem The cord of the electric blankets may fatigue in the area of 
the detachable connector resulting in a potential short 
circuit and fire hazard. 

 

Details The following products are affected: 

 Sunbeam Regency electric blankets, model numbers 
BA442R, BA445R and BA447R. 
Sold at Farmers stores from 2010 to 2012.  

 Sunbeam Ralta electric blankets, model numbers 
BA201, BA203 and BA208.  
Sold through retailers nationwide from 2010 to 2012.  

Model numbers can be found on the care label sewn into 
the blanket. 

Affected models can be identified by the part number 
BL0215 moulded on the back of the detachable controller. 

 

What to do Stop using the electric blanket and visit 
www.sunbeam.co.nz/recall to check if your model is 
affected and arrange a free replacement product. 

 

More 
Information 

Recall notice 
Consumer website 
 
Or call 0800 252 653. 
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http://www.sunbeam.co.nz/recall
http://www.sunbeamrecall.co.nz/electric-blankets/resources/Product-Safety-Recall-Notice.pdf
http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/sunbeam-regency-and-ralta-electric-blankets?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=recalls

